
From:                                         Robert Mayhew
Sent:                                           26 January 2015 11:05
To:                                               DC Consultation
Subject:                                     RE: 15NP0002CO - Falstone Naighbouring Authority Consultation
Attachments:                          RE: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0002CO Land North West of Falstone Cemetery,

Falstone, Hexham, Northumberland
 
John,
 
Many thanks for notifying me about the revised plan associated with this application.
 
I can confirm that the amendment to details within this application does not change my view previously provided on the
23/01/2015 and attached above.
 
regards
 
From: DC Consultation 
Sent: 26 January 2015 08:48
To: Lorna Lazzari; Gill Thompson; Chris Jones; Robert Mayhew
Cc: Chris Stanworth
Subject: 15NP0002CO - Falstone Naighbouring Authority Consultation
 
Please note that we have been re-consulted about this application.  Amended Application Form and Location Plan have now
been downloaded and can be seen at I:\eplanning\plans\Originals to print\2015\15NP0002CO NW of Falstone Cemetery NAC
 
Cheers
 
John

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel: (x)
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Robert Mayhew, Landscape and Forestry Officer
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